
Dear Mark Anderson & Soup Kitchen Team,  
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	         Fr. Azam, July 25 - 2024		
	 	 	 	 	 	 	  
I have been wanting to share with you updates since the Eudists began the shoes 
distribution in Pakistan, and I must apologise that due to my pastoral obligations 
and responsibilities this was put on the back burner. However, on this fine 
afternoon, I forced myself to sit down and share with you a few words about the 
different distribution of the shoes.  

As per today, the Eudists have been able to distribute 1800 pairs of shoes. I am 
grateful to you (St. Patrick soup kitchen) for generously contributing $4000 (Four 
Thousand Only) to this noble cause. Through your generous donation this amazing 
work came into reality. The Shoes to the World donated $4500 (Four Thousand 
Five Hundred Only) for the same cause. In addition, the Eudist Friends also made a 
significant contribution to the project.    

Kindly see below the pictorial view of the different distributions taken place at 
least at 14 different zones (not all in pictures). You can see beautiful smiles on the 
faces. Thanks to through your generosity:








